
Due to road closures Route 2/4 will 
not be able to service the following 

stops beginning April 1, 2024: 

 Armco Dr. @ Chesapeake 
 Alton @ Bessemer 

 
Passengers should use Route 1 or 
Route 5’s Whitestown Rd @ Post     

Office located at Whitestown Rd and 
Chesapeake. (Lyndora Post Office) 

 
Service will be restored when construction permits. 

  


